
Monthly Report of the 
President of the Milwaukee Board of School Directors 

January 2017 

In an effort to support the goals identified by MPS as essential to the accomplishment of the MPS Vision 
and Mission, the President’s activities during the month of January 2017 included the following: 

Academic Achievement 

• Met with Gerard Randall, the Executive Director of the Milwaukee Education Partnership (MEP), 
and Vice President Larry Miller 

• Met with Dr. Howard Fuller and Superintendent Driver 

• Attended the monthly meeting of the Milwaukee Education Partnership 

• Met with MPS Superintendent Driver 

• Met with Willie Jude 

• Attended a meeting of the James Madison Academic Campus’s (JMAC’s) National Academy 
Foundation (NAF) Advisory Board 

• Attended the convention of WASB (Wisconsin Association of School Boards) in Milwaukee 

Community Engagement 

• Met with Lloyd Levin, founder of Make a Difference Wisconsin 

• Received a Legislative Update from the Office of Board Governance 

• Met with Timothy Sheehy, President of the Metropolitan Milwaukee Association of Commerce 
(MMAC) 

• Met with County Executive Chris Abele 

• Attended the 103rd Annual Meeting of the Public Policy Forum 

• Participated in the Save Milwaukee Violence Prevention Symposium 

• Received an update on MPS employee healthcare 

• Met with Dr. Laci Coppins, Executive Director of MTEC 

• Attended a Martin Luther King, Jr., Day breakfast at the Italian Community Center 

• Attended the monthly meeting of the Milwaukee Public Library’s Board of Trustees 

• Attended the First Stage’s presentation of the world premiere of  the play Welcome To Bronzeville 
at Todd Wehr Theater, Marcus Center for the Performing Arts 

• Attended an event sponsored by the Milwaukee Public Library at King Library. 
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